
 

 

 

 

 

 

It has been an incredibly busy 2 weeks in school since my last newsletter. Last week’s Extreme English week was a 

great celebration of the importance of quality Reading and Writing in our lives. Thank you to everyone who took 

part in the Extreme Reading Photo competition- it showed great creativity and will hopefully inspire more of us to 

grasp those opportunities to read more often. World Book Day on Thursday was thoroughly enjoyed by both 

children and staff. The breadth of learning experiences provided and the children’s engagement was wonderful. 

In amongst it all we had our inspection – as I informed you last Friday, we will receive our report in a few weeks’ time. 

This week began with our Hatching experience- I’m sure you’ve already heard about our new arrivals; we have 

already seen some super Science, Maths and Creative Writing as a result of the eggs hatching into chicks.  On 

Tuesday our Dance Taster day saw all the children being given an opportunity to try out new dance moves and 

skills across a variety of dance traditions. All these experiences are enriching the children’s lives here at Lea. 

Mrs Seagrave’s Good Manners Award 

Congratulations to Jack Fannon in Y4 who won my good manners award last week. Jack always shows excellent manners in school 

and is kind and polite. He applies our manners and respect both in the classroom and around school. Well done Jack, we are all 

very proud of you- keep shining! 
 

Parent Governor 

Thank you to all those who voted in the parent governor election. I am pleased to confirm that Mr Marvyn Dickinson (Harvey’s 

dad) has been elected as our new parent governor. Thank you to Mr Marc Durose and Miss Manie Markar for putting themselves 

forward for the role. 

Congratulations 

Many congratulations to Calum, Ethan, Mia and of course mum & dad who have welcomed brand new baby Xanda into their 

family. We are delighted for you all and thank God for the wonderful gift of a precious new life.  

PTA Meeting 

The next PTA meeting will be held on Monday 20
th

 March at 3:30pm. The PTA has an important role to play in school. This term 

they have paid for £1,000 worth of resources to support learning in Early Years; a big thank you to everyone involved. Our 

youngest children are already benefitting from this wonderful contribution. Please come along and get involved with the fantastic 

fund raising that goes on at Lea Endowed.   

Diary Dates 

The St Christopher’s Youth Club is running on Saturday 11
th

 March 7pm-8:30pm in the church 

hall and is open to children aged 10-14years. Subs are £2.00 – so why not come along and enjoy 

the fun and games. 

PTA meeting – Monday 20
th

 March at 3:15pm 

PTA non-uniform day – Friday 24th March – tombola prizes please 

Parents’ Evening (all classes except Y2) Thursday 30
th

 March – 3:30-5:00pm and 6:00-7:00pm 

Springo Bingo –St Bernard’s Club 6pm start (more details to follow)  

Easter Activity Day – Monday 3
rd

 April   

Easter Service – Tuesday 4
th

 April – all welcome- time to be confirmed 

 

              Thank you for your continued support, 

 

                                                                                  C M Seagrave 
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Our theme this half term is HOPE 

 

 “I know the plans I have for you, says the Lord; 

they are plans for peace, not disaster, to give 

you a future filled with hope.”  
Jeremiah 29:11 


